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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Sarita Rai 

Director, Study Abroad Program 

FROM: Michael Bruno LEZ’ Ace 
Interim Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 

SUBJECT: Program Review Three-Year Progress Report 

Thank you for your memo dated April 26, 2016 (received via email transmission on November 

7, 2016). It is encouraging to see the good work and innovative approaches being undertaken by 

the Council on Study Abroad and Study Abroad Center to increase access and opportunity for 
students from all walks of life to benefit from a culturally and intellectually stimulating study 

abroad experience. 

As you know, this progress report was originally scheduled to be submitted to the VCAA by 
November 15, 2015 (please see VC Dasenbrock’s memo dated November 18, 2013), so the date 

of the next review is already upon us and is scheduled for the 2017-18 academic year. I look 
forward to seeing your continued progress in expanding programming to an increasing share of 

our student population in new and exciting fields and locations. Please feel free to contact 
Program Officer Goodwin, agoodwin@hawaii.edu if you have any questions or concerns. 

c! John Casken, Chair, Council on Study Abroad 

April Goodwin, Program Officer, OVCAA 
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